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To: Common Council Members 
 
From: Dennis McBride, Mayor 
 Steven A. Braatz, Jr., City Clerk 
 
Date: December 5, 2023 
 
Subject: Appointment of Election Inspectors for the 2024-2025 term 
 
 
 
Dear Members of the Common Council:  
 
State Statute 7.30 (4)(a) requires the Mayor to nominate election officials to serve at the 
polling places, with approval by the governing body no later than December 31st of 
every odd year. This will serve to notify you that I hereby approve the attached list of 
election workers for the 2024 -2025 term.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Dennis McBride, Mayor  
 
 

 
Steven A. Braatz, Jr., City Clerk 
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